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USCIS Oklahoma City Offices Closed Due to
Tornadoes
Due to the devastating tornadoes that struck the Oklahoma City area, the following facilities will

be closed on May 21: 

The Oklahoma City Field Office is closed.

Oklahoma Application Support Center will be closed due to facility issues.  We will automatically

reschedule all applicants to the next available appointment date.  We will process walk-ins on a

case-by-case basis.
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